Subject: SVN will be close next week
Posted by Tobias Stockmanns on Fri, 17 Nov 2017 12:01:56 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

as announced, we are going to close the trunk of PandaRoot on the SVN server. From next
week on no one will be able to merge any development with the trunk on the SVN system.
This step is necessary to make the transition to our new version control system on git. So
please upload the things you want to be part of the trunk or you have to do the transition later
on by yourself.

Have a nice week-end

Tobias
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